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The statement of the delegation of Uzbekistan within the consideration of the National Report of Ecuador at the 4th cycle of Universal Periodic Review 

November 7, 2022
Dear Chair,
We thank the Delegation of Ecuador for submitting the National Report at the 4th cycle of the Universal Periodic Review.

Uzbekistan commends the Government of Ecuador for the efforts to implement the recommendations of the Third Cycle of UPR, as well as the voluntary commitments.

We also note the measures taken by the Government of Ecuador to minimize the negative impacts of COVID-19 in ensuring the human rights of vulnerable groups.

Delegation of Uzbekistan welcomes ongoing legal, political and institutional changes in the country, including the adoption of a number of laws to strengthen human rights, as well as the ”Policy on social rehabilitation for the period 2022–2025”.
Our recommendations are following:
First, take all necessary measures to strengthening the National Human Rights Institution within the framework of the Paris Principles;
Second, consider the ratification of the Protocol of 2014 to the ILO Forced Labour Convention 1930 (P029).
We wish distinguished Delgation of Ecuador all the success in reviewing the National Report.

I thank you.

